The Brotherhood of Western
New York Water Workers

Terry Mccracken December 4, 2018
Secretary to the Authority

Erie County Water Authority

Ellicott Sq. Bld. Rm. 350

295 Main St.

Buffalo, N.Y. 14201

Dear Mr. Mccracken:

This letter has been drafted to inform you and the Authority that the tentative labor
agreement has been ratified / approved by the membership of the Brotherhood of WNY Water

Sincerely,

Daniel A. Rusin

The Brotherhood Of Western
Hew York Water Workers

DAN BUSIN
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